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St Finian’s Church   

and Our Lady Queen of Heaven 

 

 

 

 

 

and  

 

1 

 

THE EIGHTEENTH 

SUNDAY IN ORDINARY 

TIME  

31ST JULY 2016 

 

 Luke 12:13-21 

 
Thus will it be for all who store up 
treasure for themselves  
but are not rich in what matters to 
God  
 

If we owned every dress in the mall 
but we did not clothe  

the naked, 
if we  

sipped tasty wines  
but didn’t give a cup of cool water, 
if we took time to rake in money 

but did not spread 
love,  

then, what 
 would we have? 

Christ, what matters to you? 

Make us want that  
more than  
anything 

else. 

 
23RD July/24TH July 

 
For the running of our parish 
 
Envelope Collection:           €670 
Standing Orders:                 €370 
 
The above are the ONLY collections 
that stay in the parish to support the 
running costs of our parish. Please 
consider contributing if you don’t 
already do so.  
Please contact Stephanie in the parish 
office for details. 
Collections for outside the 
parish 
Common Fund:    €500 
(First collection)          
Share                               €470 
(Second collection) 

 
JUSTICE AND PEACE GROUP 

 
Our Justice and Peace group 

would like to thank everyone for 
their participation and prayers for 

the people of Nice. The books of 
condolence have been handed in 

to the embassy. 
 
 

Back to School 
Bobbins Uniforms Clearance-Price 
Closing Down Sale 
Limited number of Holy Family and 
Coláiste Choilm uniform items clearing 
at up to 70% off.  Crested Knitwear 
from €5.  Shirts, trousers and blouses 
from €4.75. 

Buy online at www.bobbins.ie .  Email 
info@bobbins.ie 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Baptism Dates 

Baptisms on the following  
Sundays at 12.30pm   

August 14th and August 28th 

September 11th and September 25th  
October 9th and October 23rd  

 
 
 
 
 

Parish Pilgrimage for Year of 
Mercy 

 
 

It is the wish of Pope Francis that a 
pilgrimage be part of this year of Mercy. 
In response we are organising a 
pilgrimage to Our Lady's Island, 
Wexford on Saturday 13th August. This 
is one of our very ancient pilgrim sites 
where people gathered to pray in times 
of difficulty or persecution ; truly "Holy 
Ground". Please leave your name in the 
parish office if you are interested.More 
details of transport and cost will follow. 

 

 

 
Head to Krakow:  Young people from 
Dublin Parishes who together with a 
Team of 10 from the Archdiocese of 
Dublin travelled to World Youth Day in 
Krakow on Monday 25th July. Our 
parish has five people attending. 
Archbishop Diarmuid Martin came to 
Our Lady Queen of Heaven Church to 
pray with our youth before they set off 
on their journey. Pictures of this event 
can be seen on the parish website.  
 

 

 BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY 

Please note that Mass will be at 
11am on bank holiday Monday 1st 
August ( instead of the usual time 
of 10am) 1pm Mass as usual at 
Our Lady Queen of Heaven. 

Enjoy your weekend. 
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